
LAFAYETTE COLLEGE 
Office of Student Residence 

MEMORANDUM 

November 8, 1996 

To: HIV/AIDS Task Force 

Fr: Robert R. Smith, Assistant Dean of Students 

Re: meeting 

The next meeting of the HIV/AIDS Task Force will be on 
Monday, November 18 at 4:30PM in Mario Room, East of the 
Farinon College Center. Our guests will be two members of 
the Philadelphia-based group, We The People Living With 
AIDS. 

Also, please see me to sign up to visit the Mercy Adult 
Services residence facility in Philadelphia for people with 
HIV/AIDS. The visit will be on Saturday, December 7. Our 
visit is "scheduled" from 1-4PM, which will require our 
leaving Easton at around 11:00-11:15AM, returning to campus 
around 5:30PM. Drivers with cars are needed. Visitors are 
asked to bring munchies for residents, i.e., cookies, chips, 
pretzels, candy, etc. This first visit is limited to 10 
people, first-come, first-served. Depending on interest, a 
second trip will be scheduled for February. 

Hope to see YOU on November 18! 

Easton, Pennsylvania 18042-1798 
610-250-5335 ' Fax 610-250-5560 


